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The Voices of Tufts Diversity Experiences - Counselor Instructions  
  Dear Counselor, 

Your student has submitted an application for the Voices of Tufts Diversity Experiences, two 
overnight visit programs for high school seniors to learn more about the academic and social 
offerings at Tufts University.  The Engineering Experience will take place on October 19-20, 
2017 and the Arts & Sciences Experience will take place on October 26-27, 2017. The invited 
students will be housed with a current undergraduate on campus. All meals will be provided, and 
travel assistance is available for those students for whom the trip would be a financial hardship.   

In order to complete this student’s application, we ask you to submit the following materials: 

• A current academic transcript, including the student’s senior year courses 
• A letter of recommendation indicating why this student would be a good candidate to 

attend Voices and Tufts University 

You can send this information via email to Voices@ase.tufts.edu or fax to 617-627-3860 to the 
attention of Gail Toomajian, Admissions Program Assistant.  

Please note that in order for students to be considered for the Engineering Experience, 
applications and all required materials must be received by 5:00 PM EST on October 3, 2017. 
For the Arts & Sciences Experience, applications and all required materials must be received 
by 5:00 PM EST on October 11, 2017, however priority for travel assistance funding will be 
given to applications completed by October 4, 2017.  Due to the volume of applications we 
receive, we are not able to consider incomplete applications and those received after the 
deadline.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Office of Undergraduate Admissions at 
617-627-3170 and ask to speak to the Voices Officer of the Day or email us at 
Voices@ase.tufts.edu. 

On behalf of our colleagues, thank you for the work you do with young people as they explore 
their post-secondary options.  We look forward to hearing from you.   

Sincerely, 

The Office of Undergraduate Admissions and the Voices Planning Team 
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